
 

                          

 
Headteacher 
Mr Richard Catchpole BSc (Hons) PGCE NPQH 

                Wednesday 8th December 2021 

Dear Parents/Carers and Staff team 
 

Christmas Events Coming Up at BJS: 

It has been wonderful seeing so many parents/carers at our Christmas assemblies this week. Seeing the 

children up on stage contributing to a whole school event with their acting, singing and dancing talents has 

been a joy to behold: we have really missed such occasions! 
 

Here are some key pieces of information relating to the rest of this term before we break up on Friday 17th 

December at 1.30pm: 
 

Friday 10th December: Friends of BJS Children’s Christmas Shopping Event - information regarding this event 

was sent home by email on Tuesday 7th December and can be found on the school 

website  https://www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk/web/all_year_groups/369898 (there may be a piece of 

paper from school lurking in your child’s school bag …). Please note this is not a Mufti day. 

After school on Friday, please join us in the school playground for a Christmas sale to raise extra funds for 

the MUGA project. We will be selling any left over gifts from the children's secret shopping event, as well as 

cakes/treats, remaining wreaths, reindeer food, antlers, Christmas hats, wooden reindeer and snowmen 

form the Christmas Fayre. Payment by cash or card. Please come and support the PTA's fundraising activities 

for the final time this term! We really appreciate your support - thank you. 
 

Tuesday 14th December: Christmas Services at Busbridge Church – 9.15am for Year 3 & Year 4; 10.00am for 

Year 5 & Year 6. Parents/carers are welcome to join us. Please wear a facemask at the church. Your child can 

wear their Christmas jumper (go on then, parents can too …!) instead of their school jumper with their school 

uniform on this day if they wish  
 

Wednesday 15th December: Christmas Lunch at school - once again the children can wear Christmas jumpers 

(instead of their school jumpers) and hats with their school uniform. The children will be serenaded by the 

staff as they munch their food and play at lunchtime.  
 

Thursday 16thDecember: Ambassadors Assembly - during this assembly we will announce our second group 

of Autumn Term Busbridge Ambassadors (2 per class). 
 

Friday 17th December: Wish for the World Assembly - each year group prepares and reads out their 

Christmas Wish for the World, interspersed with carols chosen by the children. 
 

Friday 17th December: last day of the Autumn Term - school will finish at 1.30pm.  (in case you missed it 

above!). After-School Club (and any externally run clubs) will not run on this day. Please note for any 

externally run after school clubs, please refer to your booking details with the club leader for finishing dates. 
 

Kind regards 
 

Mr Richard Catchpole 

Headteacher 

Busbridge CE (Aided) Junior School 
Brighton Road 

Busbridge 
Godalming 

Surrey 
GU7 1XA 

 

Telephone: 01483 417302 
 

Email: admin@busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
Website: www.busbridge-junior.surrey.sch.uk 
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